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Merry Christmas,  

Rick Ellison 

 

 

 
What a joyous time it is to celebrate the birth of our Lord and 

Savior Jesus Christ. In a world full of pain we can still  
celebrate God's love for us through His precious Son. Jesus is 

the "overcomer of the world" and will always be victorious 
over life and death. We can rest in our hope in Him. We can be 

a part of His victories in the world.  
 

Christ's birth calls us as believers to impact Baldwin County 
with the gospel and love of Christ. Jesus is light and He calls 

us to be the light to those around us. 
 

All of the catastrophic events of 2020 caused us stress and 
sadness. However, these current days open the door to  

ministry and sensitivity toward the people of our county.  
People all around have needs and are open to receive the love 

of God. 
 

At this Christmas season, I appreciate all those who minister 
to others with Christ's love through our  

association of churches and associational ministries. 
 

In 2021, let's look for continued and new ways to  
minister to a world seeking answers and prayer for the work 

of the Holy Spirit in their lives. 
 

May God bless you and your family during this special  
Christmas. Please don't forget the Lottie Moon  
Christmas Offering for International Missions. 

 

 
 
 

from the 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Brian Free and Assurance Concert 
January 9, 2021 / 7:00 PM 
Fish River Baptist Church 

 

$10.00 @ the door! 
*For more info call: (251) 928-0402 

 

  We will be  
practicing  

social distancing  
and safety  

precautions during 
the boot camp. 

 

 

All tables at the  
training will be  

arranged for  
social distancing. 

BOXED MEAL PROVIDED 

 
Rooms for  

meetings and  
tables will be well  

sanitized. 
  
 
 

We request that  
participants bring 

and wear face masks 
as appropriate.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

December 30, 2020  
Close at noon 

 

December 31, 2020- 
January 1, 2021 

Closed 
 

Merry Christmas & Happy New Year! 


